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‘Southern garden party’ to honor billie h. wendt,
raise funds for restoration of the moore home

Richmond – Get your derby hats ready for the Fort Bend Museum’s first annual Southern Garden Party! Set for this Saturday, May 7 from 3 p.m. to 6 p.m., the event will honor Fort Bend Museum founder and longtime docent Billie H. Wendt – and raise funds exclusively for the restoration of the historic Moore home.
“Our goal is to bring to life what the interior of the Moore Home would have truly looked like during the Edwardian period, at the time when John Moore was elected to Congress and the house was re-designed in its current Classical Revival style,” said Shereen Sampson, site manager for the Fort Bend Museum. “The public may be surprised by the brilliant colors of both wallpaper and wall-to-wall rugs during this time period, and might be astonished to hear of the dictated societal norms in the decade prior to the beginning of WWI. Calling cards, portières, tortuous stays, the crackling sounds of a phonograph and new-fangled electric lights will all be part of the visitors’ experience when the Moore Home is brought back to 1905.”
The event will include live Bluegrass music, delicious food, signature cocktails, outdoor lawn games, a silent auction and a Derby hat contest. Tickets cost $45 for general public, $40 for members, $30 for docents and $15 for children (ages 5-12). A limited number of reserved tables for eight are available for $500 each. 

​For more information or to buy tickets, please call 281-342-6478 or send an email to info@fortbendmuseum.org. 
NOTE: The Fort Bend Museum is part of the Fort Bend County Museum Association, a 501(c)3 non-profit organization. The Fort Bend County Museum Association was chartered in 1967 with the mission of preserving, interpreting and sharing Fort Bend County’s rich history. The Association also manages the programs at the George Ranch Historical Park and DeWalt Heritage Center. For more information about the Association, please call 281-342-1256.
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